
                                                          
 

                Cavendish Close Infant and Nursery School                                     

We would like your support at home 

The weather is getting warmer and we need to remember to be  

Please refer to the website below which highlights the importance of sun safety 

 

https://www.skcin.org/ourWork/georgeTheSunSafeSuperstar.htm 
 

PLEASE KEEP SAFE IN THE SUN AND 
REMEMBER TO… 

 

Slip on a t-shirt 
and keep in the 

shade  

Slop on sunscreen. 
(at least a SPF 30 

or higher) 

 

 

Slap on a hat to 
protect you and 
drink plenty of 

water. 

 

 

https://www.skcin.org/ourWork/georgeTheSunSafeSuperstar.htm


                                                          
 

 


